
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I would like to express my appreciation for your ongoing 
efforts to promote recreation in Whistler and Pemberton. 
 
I am writing to propose that the Resort Municipality of Whistler (RMOW) invest in dedicated 
pickleball courts within our community. As you may know, pickleball is the fastest-growing 
sport in the world, and developing infrastructure for this sport can greatly enhance 
community engagement and health. 
 
I encourage you to consider not only the construction of new pickleball-specific courts but 
also the possibility of reallocating some existing tennis courts to accommodate this 
growing interest. 
 
Thank you for considering this proposal to enhance our recreational offerings in Whistler. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Suzanne Johnston 

Whistler, BC 


